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Solana Beach School District Announces District and School Offices  
Will Be Closed during Fall and Winter Breaks 

SOLANA BEACH, CA (November 12, 2019)—The ​Solana Beach School District (SBSD)                     

announces that District and school offices will close during fall break (November 25-29, 2019). 

“I wish all of our students, staff, and families a wonderful holiday! It’s my hope that we all                                   

spend time with loved ones and find time to relax and rejuvenate,” said Superintendent Jodee                             

Brentlinger. “This is the first year that we have made the decision to close our District offices                                 

during the fall break to support our 12-month staff members as they complete end-of-the-year                           

projects and prepare for the new calendar year.” 

District and school offices will also be closed during the District’s winter break (December                           

23, 2019, to January 3, 2020). 

SBSD is located at 309 North Rios Avenue in Solana Beach, California. 
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